North Denes Primary School Friday Newsletter 24.11.17

NORTH DENES PRIMARY

www.northdenesprimary.co.uk



Last week, Year 6 had a fashion show to celebrate the end of their topic ID. All the children had put a great deal of effort into their t-shirts, which showed their identities. Thank you to all of the adults that came to support the children.

Please can you make sure that if someone else is collecting your child from school, you tell their teacher. Staff will not let children leave with other family members or friends without being told.

We collected £226.11 for the Poppy Appeal this year. Very well done!



On Tuesday 14th November, Year 6 attended a Crucial Crew public safety event held at the Haven Seashore Holiday Park. The children were able to participate in a range of realistic



situations, which are potentially life-threatening, in order to raise their awareness of what they can do to increase their own and others' safety. The above pictures show the children learning about the recovery position and how to help prevent flooding. The children were a credit to the school- well done!



All this week, Reception children have had a coach in from Bikeability Balance. They have been learning to ride and control a balance bike which covers how to fasten a helmet, identify parts of a balance bike, pick up / put down, walk with, get on and off and be able to sit on a balance bike with feet flat on the ground. The sessions also covered coming to a controlled stop using a brake, playing control skill games, share space and communicate with other people.

The children will be given certificates and stickers to show they have passed their training.

We would like to say, a very big thank you to everyone who took part in our 'spotty' non school uniform day last Friday and also to everyone who bought a cake from our cake sale. We made a fantastic amount of £553.40 for Child in



amount of £553.40 for Child in Need. Well done!!

office. Thank you.

Could we please ask parents who use our After School Club, to book sessions required for their children in advance through the school





On Monday 14th November, Year 6 were visited by Lorraine Theobald (a Mexican dance expert) as a part of their current topic Hola Mexico. They learnt a variety of dances such as: the dance of war and the festival of food dance. In addition to this the children were able to play a range of musical instruments and wear masks when performing their own dances. The pictures just show a glimpse of the fun the children had.

Once again, could we please ask you to check your child's hair regularly for head lice. We know this is an on going problem but we are always here to help.

\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$

Stars of the Week

The following children were selected by their teachers this week:

Apple—Frankie Walker

1 Lemons—Jolie Laundon

2 Limes—Lia McWhinney

20ranges—Bronious Labanovas

3 Pine—Poppy Henderson

4 Beech—Abbie England

4 Rowan—Bethanie Johnson

5 Birch—Bradley Armitage

5 Cherry—Paige Chance

5 Maple—Flavio Da Silva

6 Hazel—Carla-Lei Lambourn

6 Oak—Faith Frosdick

6 Willow—Michael Howarth
PE—Holly Hutt

Well done to you all!

Attendance News! These are the attendance figures for each class this Week.

Saplings-97.8%

Apple-94.5%

1 Lemons-95.0%

2 Limes-97.8%

2 Orangs-92.1%

3 Pine - 98.6%

4 Beech - 93.8%

4 Rowan —91.0%

5 Birch-91.4%

5 Cherry-95.5%

6 Hazel— 93.2% 6 Maple—91.1%

6 Oak — 93.0%

6 Willow— 96.5%

Congratulations to 3 Pine!